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January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Uniform Policy 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time. 
 
We are writing to you to advise that after working together with the student council we are trialling for a 
period of time a change in uniform expectations and permitting a single small stud in each ear. 
 
The student council have voted for this change and during the trial period we will monitor students and 
their compliance with the change. 
 
Should this prove to be successful, we will present the request to change the policy to the Local Governing 
Body on 5 March 2024 
 
Please encourage your child to support this change and only wear the single stud which is the only 
jewellery permitted. 
 
Thank you for your support and we will update you after half term. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor         Mrs T Boland 
Headteacher         Chair of Governors 
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